
 

 
 

PARLIAMENT OF INDIA 

LOK SABHA SECRETARIAT 

Fellowships for Writing Books and Monographs 

  

 The Lok Sabha Secretariat proposes to grant five Fellowships for writing books (three in 

Hindi and two in English) every year on subjects of parliamentary interest. It is also proposed to 

grant five Fellowships for writing Monographs (three in Hindi and two in English) every year to 

interested scholars. 

These Fellowships seek to encourage and support original studies on subjects relating to 

Indian Parliament; and to provide financial assistance to undertake research of high standard on 

parliamentary  themes. 

 The Lok Sabha Secretariat invites applications for the Fellowships for the year 2013. 

The Application Form and the terms and conditions governing the Fellowships are available on 

the Lok Sabha website http://loksabha.nic.in under the icon “Lok Sabha Fellowships”. 

Applications may be sent to Smt. Meena Malla, Director, Lok Sabha Secretariat, Room 

No. F-047,’I’ Block, Parliament Library Building, New Delhi-110001 so as to reach on or before 

25 November 2013. 
 


